Peel District School Board 9.3
Regular Meeting of the Board February 14, 2012

Response to Delegation: Dan Anderson regarding the
proposed school closures in the Clarkson Community

Recommendation:

It is recommended that the response be received.

Background:

At the Regular Meeting of the Board held on January 24, 2012, Dan Anderson
delegated the Board regarding the proposed school closures in the Clarkson
Community.

The attached letter will be sent to Dan Anderson in response to his delegation.
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Submitted by:

Janet McDougald
Chair




